American Legion Riders
Chapter 694
P. O. Box 565
Marina, CA 93933

Minutes — May 20, 2013

Chapter President, Jon Baker, called the Chapter 694 meeting to order at 1805 hours at Post 694,
Rituals were recited.

Roll Call: Five officers present, two absent.
The minutes of the organizational meeting of March 16, 2013 were approved as distributed.

Treasurer, Janet Wagner, gave the treasurer’s report, which was approved and placed on file for
audit. Janet advised that she has opened a checking account on behalf of the Chapter at Wells
Fargo Bank.

New members Ray and Sophia Glass, Les Sturges, Val Valdez, and Marshall Wallace were
welcomed and given New Member Information Packets.

Discussion was held on patches and cuts. There was consensus that the Chapter’s official

uniform will consist of the black ALR beret, black jeans, white shirt, black vest, and black
shoes, and is to be worn at all official functions of the ALR.

Members received updated information on the Ft. Ord Cemetery petitions, and were urged to
support the legislation that will ensure a Veterans cemetery in Monterey County.

Janet Wagner reported that she has established a ALR 694 Facebook page, and you are invited to
provide input and postings to it.

Members were informed that the Charter was approved at the Department ALR meeting in April;
he is waiting to receive the document in the mail.

Members were urged to participate in the Chapter 69 Memorial Day Poker Run on May 26.
Those participating should meet at Post 694 at 0800 hours and proceed to the Prunedale
Starbuck’s, departing from there at 0900 hours.

The meeting was adjourned at 1900 hours.
Respectfully,
Susan Baker, Secretary

MINUTES APPROVED — JUNE 17, 2013



